
April 15th, 1924.

Dr. F. G. Finley, 
273 Bishop Street, 
Montreal.

My dear Dr. Finley:-
I acknowledge with regret the 

receipt of your communication of April 11th tender­
ing to the Board of Governors of the University 
your resignation as Professor of Medicine and Head of the Medical department. I shall present this 
resignation at the next meeting of the Board of 
Governors and I know they also will be sorry that 
the time has come when you feel you should be 
relieved of further service to the University.

I think I am voicing a very 
unanimous opinion when I say that it would be 
impossible for any one to estimate the value of 
your long and distinguished association with our Medical School.
have profited by your teaching and demonstrations, 
but more so, I feel, by the force of the example 
of your modesty, integrity and the thorough 
knowledge of your subject at all times displayed,

7/1 th your permission I would suggest June 30th as the date on which your resignation will take effeot.

Thousands of medical students

Yours faithfully.

Principal
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